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The MAO just completed a very successful annual meeting with two fantastic speakers to address both 
doctors and staff, attendance was almost 180 people for a full day meeting! At the meeting we ran a 
raffle to help increase the number of people participating in the GLAO Facebook page. We continue to 
monitor the rules being formulated for enacting SB541, The Dental Therapist Bill. Our resident outreach 
program is continuing for a second year and has helped to make sure all board positions for the MAO 
are filled. We continue to make sure funding for our PAC is a priority to give us a collective voice in 
Lansing to serve our members and the publics best interest. 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

Fatima Ahmed 
Michigan Component Director  


